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Marine Ecological Surveys in Valletta Harbour and in Marsamxett Harbour 
 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that, weather permitting, 

marine ecological surveys will be carried out in Valletta Harbour (Cospicua Dock No1) and in 

Marsamxett Harbour (Sliema Ferries and Marsamxett Waterpolo Pitch), between Monday 10th 

December 2018 and Friday 21st December 2018 in the areas shown hatched in red on attached 

charts.  

 

M.V. Atlantis II will be assisting in the survey operations and will display Alpha Flag in according 

with International Code of Signals, when divers are in the water. 

 

Mariners and operators of vessels are advised not to navigate in the safety zone. Any 

movements in the proximity of the safety zone are to be coordinated with the survey team 

onboard the M.V. Atlantis II and with Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF Channel 12.  

 
Masters and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout, navigate with caution, 

minimum speed and give the survey vessel a wide berth. 

 

 Instructions given by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF Channel 12 are to be complied 

with. 

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 177 

    

Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 








